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Last year's Carter Cup winners, Sheffield

The closing date for the ELCC has been extended to Monday, March 16 for all competitions, namely the Wilmott
Cup, J M Rose Bowl, Carter Cup and Bromfield Trophy.

The Zonal Rounds are to be played on Saturday April 25 for the senior events and Sunday May 3 for the junior
events, with the finals at Westfield Table Tennis Club, Wellingborough over the weekend of June 13-14.

Entries for this National Inter Local League competition must be endorsed by your league. It is 80 years since the
first of these events, the Wilmott Cup, was held, so the competition has a long and rich history.

For more details, including rules and regulations, information for leagues and entry forms, please click here

Diane Webb
ELCC Administrator
March 10, 2015
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